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June 21, 2022 

  
Good afternoon West Orange Parents and Guardians,  

  

On this summer solstice– the “longest” day of the year – please accept my good wishes to you, our students, 
our families, to our faculty, staff, and administration for a wonderful summer season. It has been, to some 
extent, a year filled with tough times and difficult change, but I hope that you feel that some personal and 
collective goals have been met. 

  

Our food service provider has recently distributed a notice concerning the availability of breakfast and 
lunch during the summer for all students 18 years of age and younger at two locations within the district: 
West Orange High School and Washington Elementary School from July 5 through July 29. Please read the 
notice carefully in order to take advantage of this opportunity. Click this Link 

 

Please note that there are Board of Education meetings scheduled between now and the fall semester: July 
18; August 8 and 22. The meetings are always informative and often allow a lens into a multitude of district 
happenings. At last night’s Board meeting, the revised 2022-2023 District Calendar was approved and it is 
now posted to our website, or you may click here to view it. 
 

Various departments will be busy preparing our schools for the fall and the district looks forward to 
welcoming everyone in September. I wish you an enjoyable and relaxing summer with days that allow for 
some much needed spontaneity and laughter! 
 

Sincerely,  
 

C. Lauren Schoen, Ed. D. 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 

https://www.woboe.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=1046&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=15962&PageID=1
https://www.woboe.org/Page/8667

